
NEWSLETTER JULY 2014 

As the school year draws to a close it has 

been lovely to see so many parents  

supporting the school at the various events 

that have been put on in this last half term 

and indeed throughout the year.   

SPORTS DAY  

It was so nice not to have to decide if 

Sports Day could go ahead this year as the 

weather was fantastic.  Thank you to all of 

the parents who supported us by coming 

along and enjoying the day.   

Winners were:-  

EYFS/KS1         

1st Powell 

2nd Bracebridge 

3rd Wyndley 

4th Longmoor 

KS2  

1st Bracebridge 

Joint 2nd Longmoor, Powell and Wyndley 

So well done to everyone taking part.  

Y6 SLEEPOVER   

On Thursday the staff of New Hall gave 

their time to ensuring that the Y6 pupils had 

an  unforgettable end of year adventure, by 

sleeping over at school.  There was  

swimming, pizza making,  quizzes and camp 

fires for all to enjoy, as well as a cooked 

breakfast in the morning. A huge thank you 

to all staff who gave their time so freely at 

this very busy time of year.  The evening was 

a tremendous success, and will be a memory 

that will stay with the leavers for a long 

time.   



 

STAFF CHANGES 

We shall be saying goodbye to 3 members of 

staff at the end of this year. Both Miss 

Malanaphy, who has been with us for 2 

years, and Mr Styles, who has been with us 

since Christmas, are leaving for pastures 

new.  We would like to thank them for all of 

their contributions to the pupils’ education 

at New Hall, and wish them good luck as 

they embark on their new ventures.  One of 

our sports coaches, Mr Pritchard will also be 

leaving us at the end of term as he has had a 

promotion.  We are sad to see him go as he 

has formed positive relationships with many 

children and parents during his time here.  

He has also gone ‘the extra mile’ on so many 

occasions giving his own time to help the 

school out by supporting so many of our  

extra curricular fixtures.  A huge thank you 

to him for all of his work and good luck in 

your new role.   

 

In September there will be 3 new members 

of staff.  Mr Hall will be joining us as the 

Key Stage 2 leader, teaching in Upper Key 

Stage 2.  Mrs Toomer and Miss Huxley will 

be working in Lower Key Stage 2.  We  

welcome them all to the New Hall team.  

 

We have received excellent feedback from 

Mr Phillips at Bishop Vesey school when 

some of our Year 5 boys and Mrs Palmer 

went to a taster afternoon. Mr Phillip said 

‘thank you for sending such enthusiastic and 

knowledgeable pupils; they are credit to you, 

your staff and the school.’  Well done boys! 

 

MACMILLAN  

COFFEE  

MORNING 
We are holding a  

coffee morning on  

Friday 26th September  from 9.30. Please 

come along for coffee and cake .  

 

MEDICAL APPOINTMENTS 
We have recently had a lot of medical  

appointments made during school time and a 

are taking place on a Friday afternoon. 

Please ensure these are booked out of school 

time or during school holidays to avoid any 

disruption for the child. If an  

appointment needs to be made please  

provide the relevant appointment letter/

card when collecting your child during school 

time. 

 

100%  

ATTENDANCE  
All children that have 

had 100% attendance from September 2013 

will be rewarded on Thursday 17th July with 

a Pizza meal.  

 

RECYCLING FOR SCHOOLS 
The Recycling Factory are introducing a new 

fantastic scheme, Recycling for Schools. It 

is an easy way to raise funds for your school 

as well as raising awareness about recycling. 

All you need to do is bring any working  

mobile phones, gadgets or empty inkjet/

toner into school. A collection box will be  

positioned in reception. 



 

There are still more events to  

attend – these include the Open afternoon, 

the Rotary Awards for Y6, and the Y6  

Leavers Evening.  School council will also be 

going on their annual Bowling adventure to 

thank them for all of their hard work to the 

life of the school. 

May we take this opportunity to wish you a 

happy, enjoyable summer holidays with your 

families – let’s hope the sun shines!   

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY  
 

Monday 21 July - Inset Day 

Summer Holiday school closed - Tuesday 

22 July -  Friday 29 August. 

All pupils to return to school on TUESDAY 

2nd SEPTEMBER 2014. 

 

STAR BURST AWARDS 
 

Thursday 26 June 

Nursery - Chantelle 

Team Preston - Zeeshan 

Team Barham - Kylie 

Team Styles - Christopher 

Team Wood - Courtnie 

Team Davis - Evie 

Team Qayyum - Gary 

Team Malanaphy - Tonis 

Team Trevelyan - Mehaq 

Team Palmer - Faith 

Team Roberts - David 

 

Thursday 3 July 

Nursery - Sienna 

Team Preston - Dominic 

Team Barham - Bobby 

Team Styles - Trip to Conkers 

Team Wood - Trip to Conkers 

Team Davis - Trip to Conkers 

Team Qayyum - Kundai 

Team Malanaphy - Ruby 

Team Trevelyan - Tyler 

Team Palmer - Jamie 

Team Roberts - Tino 

 

 

 

 

School Rules: 

 

Our school rules were devised by School Council 

and state: 

 

RESPECT YOURSELF, OTHERS AND THE  

ENVIRONMENT 


